
PEARL HARBOR MEMORIAL CEREMONY

7-Dec-22 Ceremony Starts - 11am

Wreath Order Form

Organization Name

(example:  VFW Post 10624 and Auxiliary)

(example:  Commander John Smith and President Jane Doe)

Telephone Number:

Email Address:

Number of Wreaths: #

$35 per Wreath

Please Send Payments To: VFW Post 10624

Attention:  Bill King/Pearl Harbor

1411 Stuart Engals Blvd.

Mt. Pleasant, SC   29464

Wreath orders and payments must be received by NOVEMBER 1, 2022 in order to ensure order

being filled.   Wreaths will  be delivered to the Yorktown.  Any Questions contact:  

Bill King OR Donna Marie King

billking747fe@gmail.com donnamarieking1959@gmail.com

Cell phone number:  843-270-2575 Cell phone number:  843-343-8202

Please include your correct mailing address:

**Please print legibly for accuracy in record keeping**

Person (s) Throwing Wreath for 

the Organization listed above

mailto:billking747fe@gmail.com
mailto:donnamarieking1959@gmail.com

